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Why do we need a taxpayer money wasting "Task Force" on "Gun Violence and 

Suicide Prevention"?  And why should the already mistrusted and discredited OHA 

involved?  The People of Oregon already have the lowest trust in government since 

polls were taken on the subject.  How about  "Knife Violence" or "Road rage violence" 

- both kill more people then guns each year... and how about "Processed Fast Food 

Violence" relating to heart disease? Want to reduce Gun Violence? 1. Mandate gun 

safety in schools 2. Make the State a constitutional carry State - nothing stops gun 

crime more then potential criminals knowledge that good citizens are armed.  Want to 

prevent suicide?  Maybe look at the suicide rates since the COVID farce - they are 

way, way up and not stopping.  Stop future suicide by holding those responsible for 

the COVID response of "stay at home", etc tyranny so the threat of such evil actions 

will be stopped before it begins.  Wake up, the People want government that has the 

correct God-fearing moral and spiritual compass - and not more money-wasting 

efforts. 


